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Last Tuesday our guest presenter was John Zhang, our new Area 

Governor who talked about the not-for-profit organisation Special 

Childrens Support Centre (SCSC) which he co-founded. The SCSC 

supports children from culturally and linguistically diverse 

backgrounds who are living with intellectual disabilities. Support is 

also provided to the families and carers of the children and at this 

time they are supporting more than 100 families. A really inspiring 

story demonstrating the difference which can be made when a few 

like-minded individuals get together! 

. 

This coming week we will be hearing from Brian Owles who is transferring across to 

Mosman Rotary as a new member for our Club. We welcome John and are looking 

forward to his involvement in Club activities. 
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ZOOM STARTING AT 12.50PM 

Acknowledgement of Country 
We acknowledge the Borogegal and Cammeraigal people as the 
traditional custodians of the land on which our Club meets. We 
pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  
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FLOOD RELIEF IN TIMOR-LESTE (T-L) 
 
You will recall our Club joined with others in our district to provide a total of $10,000 
to support flood relief in T-L. Our established network of T-L RYLA alumni were able 
to identify individuals in most need and to distribute urgently needed supplies. (And it 
should be noted that as in all projects in T-L the RYLA alumni have an established 
system to account for all funds back to Rotary in Australia.)  
 

  
 

 

  
 
 

SUPPORT FOR HEALTH CARE WORKERS 

A story from Lithuania…… 

To lift the spirits of health workers responding to the pandemic, members of the 
Rotary Club of Vilniaus sv. Kristoforo treated the staff of Vilnius City Clinical Hospital 
with pastries “to make them feel appreciated and, hopefully, make them smile a little 
more often,” says club member Giedrius Sulnius. Over the course of 10 Fridays 
concluding in late March, the club ordered 600 pastries, at a cost of $825, from a 
local bakery. “We cannot visit medics, but we can help them feel appreciated,” 
Sulnius says, while noting that documenting the “Smiles for Doctors” project proved 
to be a challenge. “As soon as someone tried to take a photo, the pastries were 
already gone.” 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
13th July – Brian Owles – new member introduction. 
 
 
 
The Rotary Club of Mosman wishes to thank Kennard’s Storage 
Artarmon for their generous on-going support in providing storage 
for our Club. 

 
Board members  

President: Mark Wallis 
President Elect: James Humphery, Treasurer: Sandy Godfrey, 

Club Service: James Humphery, Secretary: Graeme Robinson+Dom Rabu, 
International Service: Martin Fallows, Youth: Halyna Koscharsky 

Community Service: Liz Alderson, Vocational: Di McKenzie, 
Membership and Fund Raising : Mark Alderson, Public Image: Clare 

Stockdale, Sergeant at Arms: Barry Starr, Immediate Past President and 
Foundation Chair: Richard Vahtrick. 

 
Speaker Coordinator: Ruth Thompson 
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